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As a disabled woman I am very against the idea of eliminating Mail-In Voting. Mail-in 

voting helps Oregonians who otherwise might not be able to vote. People like single 

parents, disabled people, the elderly, people who work multiple jobs, people without 

transportation or access to public transportation, etc.  

Limiting how people can vote and the time that is available to vote will lead to less 

people voting.  

We should always do the most to eliminate obstacles, not create them. Wanting less 

people to vote is never done with the well being of the community in mind.  


